Change Justification for CPP Monthly Survey, OMB #1505-0210

As part of the small business initiatives released on Monday, Treasury would like CPP recipients to report separately their small business lending activities. Included in these efforts is our commitment to increase transparency  as well as the publicly available information about lending activity around all financial stability programs.  
